
Lord, you have hidden away many 
wonderful things for… those who 

trust in you. 
Psalms 31:19 

Dear brothers and sisters in Christ,  

We thank the Lord, and every one of you, for the great support of 
your prayers and financial support. Such faithfulness makes the truth 
of Psalm 31:19 true in our lives. 

Abel’s Thesis  

It is a joy to be able to share that 
Abel has now finished and submitted 
his thesis and has already received 
approval. Thank you for all your pra-
yers regarding the thesis. It’s comple-
tion has brought sweet “freedom.” 
Having a Masters in Theology will be 
useful for Abel in his lecturing minis-
try.  

 In Transition   

As we shared in the last few we face a necessary change in minis-
try and location. For this to be possible, we need the Lord to sell our 
house. We are all aware of how difficult the economic situation is in 
Spain - and the world in general - because of COVID 19. Our house is 
listed house on different real estate websites and so far there have 
been no results. We know that the Lord is mighty and able to sell the 
house, having given it to us through a miracle years ago, a miracle in 
which many of you were participants. We are keeping sight of His 
power and goodness, and our hearts are grateful. 

We also recognise that transition is not easy for us, and we feel a 
little "stuck". We ask for your prayer that the Lord to arm us with pa-
tience and peace during this process. 



Provision  
We have experienced another sign of God’s kindness to us, for we 

we are very grateful. An anonymous donation has made it possible for 
Rafi to receive treatment for her chronic cervical pain!   
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